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Comments: While I never used e-bikes, I believe that they should be allowed on National Forest lands. They are

a great way for older individuals, those with physical ailments, or people in general that are not in shape enough

for typical mountain biking to enjoy the outdoors. Further, they provide minimal negative impact (much less than

horses and, I believe, even less than hiking). There are no negative issues with the use of them. We should let

mountain biking on Wilderness lands too for the above mentioned reasons.

 

 


